SHELBYVILLE INDIANA

44 WEST WASHINGTON STREET 46176 e (317) 398-6624 e - FAX (317) 392-5143

DAVID W. TOLL
PLAN COMMISSION

Bugust 4, 1993

Taylor Sumerford
N. State Road 9
Shelbyville, IN 46176

Dear Taylor;

This letter is in regard to our conversation of August 4, 1993, concerning
dumping of concrete, dirt and or gravel on your property.

The city does not see any problems with dumping concrete, dirt and or
gravel on you property as long as the dumping will not violate any state
or federal dumping and drainage laws. You also must be advised that

the contractor can not dump into the lake/gravel pit without a permit
from the state.

If I can be of any further assistance, please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

bavid W. Toll M
Plan Commission Director
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